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Comments: I believe that the proposed purchase of the School Trust lands by the Forest Service is the most

desirable resolution/outcome of the long standing issue.  It protects both the BWCA and the integrity of the

Superior National Forest bordering the BWCA. 

 

 In the short term, the school trust fund gets a big boost, and not at the expense of the coveted NE corner of MN.

Extractive development of the National Forest is simply a road of no return for foreseeable generations.  

 

I've recreated for the past 50 years either in the BWCA, or on the public lands nearby.  Integrity of all the

recreational resources in that area is a goal we all should strive to achieve.


